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The Chairperson and Members 

South Central Area Committee. 

 
 

Naming proposal for a new development – Planning ref: SHD0011/22Sub02, 

located at: The grounds of the former De La Salle National School, Ballyfermot 

Road, Ballyfermot, Dublin 10 (ABP-313320 22) 

__________________________________________________________________ 

This naming proposal refers to a development of 927 apartments accross 8 blocks (- 

to be referred to as blocks A – H), as indicated on the attached site location map. 

The naming proposed for this development is: 

 

Páirc Chnocán na gCloch =  Stonemount Park 
 
 
The Heritage Officer is satisfied that the proposed name is historically relevant to the 
location as it reflects the industrial heritage of stone quarrying at the site location in 
Ballyfermot. 
 
The proposed name for this development is thereby recommended for adoption. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bruce Phillips 
________________________ 

Executive Manager 


